
www.redrockguidingservice.com                       847-710-5453  

 Red Rock Guiding Service, LLC 

Captain Walt’s Log 
Take Me Fishing Issue 

 

Vol. 6, Issue 3, Mar 2013 

Now is a good time to make plans for your fishing outings for the year. The sooner you schedule those trips, the 
better chance you have of getting the choice dates. Spring means crappie and walleye fishing on the Fox Chain O’ 
Lakes in April, May and June. The warmer weather of summer will provide some great bass fishing on Geneva and 
Delavan in May, June, July and August. We do fish seven days a week, but recommend fishing during the week to 
avoid the crowds.  
 

So get a group of your friends/coworkers together and let’s go fishing! Arrange a fishing trip with your family! Re-
member how much fun it was when you were a child and they took you fishing? Look at these pictures from last 
season and imagine how much fun you will have fishing with coworkers/friends/family. Don’t wait, schedule your 
spring and summer trips now! Don’t delay! Call today!  

Questions or comments, please email us at: captainwalt@redrockguidingservice.com or call 847-710-5453   

Thanks for the feedback! 


